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2023 Tech Show  
It was a great time! 
EXCITED!!  2023 Locksmith 

Technical Show!! 

Had a wonderful time so many 

Locksmiths and their families 

came. Classes were great as 

always to learn more and 

different things. 

We hope all can join us next year 

for even more vendors, games 

and fun. 

The Escape Lishi Contest was a 

blast.  Practice for next year 

perhaps you can escape,   

And win the prize.   

Grand Prize Winner  
American Key Supply 
donated our GRAND 
PRIZE.  Black Widow V2.  
We thank you so very much  

Mike Kenessey 815-756-0694     

Hailey 760-983-8289 

Winner was: Philip Davidson out 

of Georgia.  He was ecstatic. 
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EDUCATION IS IMPORTANT 

We all need CEU’s to keep up to date with 

licenses.  Get your CUE’s early they are good 

for 3 years. E-mail Barbara McGowin at 

locksmithala@gmail.com 

Classes 2023 
Locksmith Technical Show Classes 

Going to the beach for education YEAH!! 

Hilton Garden Inn Orange Beach 
Beachfront     (251) 974-1600  
 
23092 Perdido Beach Blvd, Orange Beach, 
AL 36561 
Multipoint Locks    

 September 9 

Kwikset Smart Locks 

September 8 

Intro to Safe Lock, Install & Service 

September 8 

Safe Trouble Shooting 

September 9 

 

PELL CITY 

Beginner Classes 

November 13-17 
Were always adding more classes go to website 

for all updates. 

Go to WWW.LOCKSMITHALA.ORG 

For updates & new classes 

         

 

http://www.locksmithala.org/


 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All businesses MUST registered with AESBL.  

QA registered with AESBL   

Locksmiths ALL MUST BE individually registered with AESBL 

Helper(s) ALL MUST BE individually registered with AESBL 

         ** CAN NOT go out by himself or herself HAS to be with registered locksmith 

Administrative Assistant or Secretary should be registered with AESBL 

 

          INDIVIDUAL 

 

           

 

 

 

 

WHO NEEDS TO BE LOCKSMITH LICENSED???? 

Law States 

Anyone who does locksmithing in  the state of ALABAMA 

BUSINESSES 

LOCKSMITH employee LOCKSMITH employee LOCKSMITH employee 

HELPER HELPER 

QA (Qualifying Agent) 

Administrative Assistant 

Secretary 

OWNER, QA, LOCKSMITH 

HELPER  

ADMINSTRATIVE 

ASSISTANT 

SECRATERY 

OWNER Registered with AESBL 

Helper Registered with AESBL CAN 

NOT go out on their own 

Administrative Assistant/Secretary  

should be Registered with AESBL 

CODE OF ALABAMA 1975, SECTION 34-1A-3(1)   SECTION 34-1A-1(12)(14)  

SECTION 34-1A-1(12)14)   SECTION 34-1A-1(10)(a)(9)(10)   SECTION 34-1A-1(1) 



 

  
 

Alabama would like to welcome our Board members.   

Bryan Rayburn- Chairman      

Sonny Pearce- Co-Chairman                 

Sammy Sciara- Treasurer 

Daniel Loper- Secretary   

We all want to thank you for stepping up. 

Lee Schofield has resigned from Chairman.  He will be missed.  We are grateful for you 

and wish you luck on your new job with KABA.  Thank you and looking forward to all 

the classes you will be teaching on behalf of your new job. 

If anyone has moved, changed your number, name, business, e-mail anything please 

let us know.  We need to update our records so we can get all the new correspondence 

out to you.  You need to know what is going on in the community of locksmiths, 

classes, shows etc... Let’s work together please send new address, phone numbers, 

names, businesses, e-mail etc. to Barbara McGowin locksmithala@gmail.com.  Thank 

you. 

Educate the public all your customers ALL locksmiths MUST be licensed in State of AL. 

New tri-fold you can print out and give to your customers or leave in designated areas to educate 

everyone.  Why and How to find a licensed locksmith 

What should be asked and what to look for.. 

Please click link below for tri-fold education for public.   

tri-fold.docx 

Summer is around the corner. 
Everyone should stay hydrated.  I know your use to the heat and working in it.  Just a friendly 
reminder to check on people and keep yourself healthy. Snacks through the day and hydration. 
Economy 
Times are getting tough for some.. People are not wanting to spend money right now.. Get out there 
don’t give up leave cards hand out tri-folds, go to real-estate companies there are jobs out there you 
just got to go get them.  Great way to advertise and meet people as well.  Put a smile on your face 
get a cold bottle of water and go for it.  YOU GOT THIS.. 
With Sympathy 
Please keep the Hatfield family in your prayers.  Mr. Andy Hatfield has passed.   
Owner of   Hatfield Safe and Lock in Brundidge,  AL   
NEW INSTRUCTORS 
Please see we have NEW INSTRUCTORS.  Teaching at the beach and will be in Pell City as well.  
We are discussing Mobile and Huntsville areas to put classes on as well so, if you are interested in 
teaching a class please send what class you are wanting to teach a out-line of class and a resume to  
locksmithala@gmail.com 
 

 

mailto:locksmithala@gmail.com
https://1drv.ms/w/s!AmR4k0j4rvm4jgVcaGUSHGreXxnx?e=T55Xk3
mailto:locksmithala@gmail.com


 

  
 

 

 

 

 

Please check for any changes to dates or classes by calling or checking website, thank you. 
 

IF YOU DO NOT HAVE ACCESS TO a COMPUTER or cannot fill out on your phone, YOU CAN USE 
COUPON BELOW TO SIGN UP FOR CLASSES  

THANK YOU 
 

SEATS WILL NOT BE HELD UNTIL PAID FOR IN FULL….SIGN UP EARLY TO INSURE YOU 
GET A SEAT!!!! ALA has the right to cancel or change dates please call or check website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SIGN UP SHEET   CHECK OR MONEY ORDER MADE OUT TO   ALABAMA LOCKSMITH ASSOCIATION 

  Company__________________________________________ Phone______________________ 

Class______________________________________________________    Date_________________ 

Name_____________________________ Name____________________ Name__________________ 

Name_____________________________ Name____________________ Name__________________ 

Name_____________________________ Name____________________ Name__________________ 

 

Class______________________________________________________    Date_________________ 

Name_____________________________ Name____________________ Name__________________ 

Name_____________________________ Name____________________ Name__________________ 

Name_____________________________ Name____________________ Name__________________ 

 

   Mail back to:   Alabama Locksmith Association 1607 Martin St. S  Suite 10   Pell City  AL  35128 

 

Donated Blackwidow V2 for ALA 

Locksmiths Trade Show 2023 

Mike Kenessey 815-756-0694 

Hailey 760-983-8289 

 


